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This design memo is intended to clarify any misunderstanding that there may have been with regards to 
the recent Bridge Manual update.  The language in parentheses is now added. 
 
PLEASE NOTE:  Letting dates frequently get moved.  If there is any chance that a letting for a project that 
you are working on could be moved to after December 31, 2019, plan accordingly.  Going from a 32SS 
parapet to a 42SS parapet increases weight and could require a significant redesign effort.  
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